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Tammy Hodgman

From: Mark Morrison

Sent: Thursday, April 3, 2025 4:39 PM

To: Tammy Hodgman; Robert J. Burns; Barry A. Tibbetts

Subject: Public correspondence 

Tammy 

FYI 

 

Get Outlook for iOS 

From: Mark Morrison <markmorrison@windhammaine.us> 

Sent: Thursday, April 3, 2025 4:37 PM 

To: mary cote <mtcdec1@gmail.com> 

Subject: Re: Proposed mini public park 

  

Hello Bob and Mary 

 

Thank you for your feedback and I will be following up with you, the abutters on both sides and others in 

the neighborhoods.  The funding for the park, I am told, is about as close as you can get to a “done deal” 

…so that’s the good news.  But nothing is final until its final.  I have recommended that we not announce 

the formation of an adhoc committee until we know for sure that the funding has been approved in its 

final form.  The time line for this I am told, should be in the next 60 days.  Once this is confirmed, we will 

put the adhoc committee formation on the town council agenda and make the notice public to all 

residents.  There is a process for volunteers to become members, as all has to be done with full 

transparency.   

 

In the meantime, think about what form you would like this micro park to take. 

Thank you again for your feedback and you will be hearing from me / the town soon.  Welcome back to 

MAINE!! ...You could have done a little better, bringing back some of that Florida sunshine and warmth 

north ..….we need all the help we can get to kick things into Spring!! 

 

Best, 

Mark 

 

Get Outlook for iOS 

From: mary cote <mtcdec1@gmail.com> 

Sent: Thursday, April 3, 2025 12:04 PM 

To: Mark Morrison <markmorrison@windhammaine.us> 

Subject: Proposed mini public park 

  

Warning: Unusual sender <mtcdec1@gmail.com> 

You don't usually receive emails from this address. Make sure you trust this sender before taking any actions. 
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Hello Mark 

 

Both Bob and myself are very interested in being considered to participating in the committee as we are 

abutting the proposed 

site. We just arrived back from Florida  thus the delayed response. I think about this site often and would 

look forward to contributing 

feedback! 

 

We look forward to hearing from you! 

Thank you for your consideration! 

 

Bob and Mary Cote 

65 Forbes Lane 

 

  


